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Depositata domanda di ammissione a quotazione di 
World Duty Free S.p.A.  

Milano, 30 agosto 2013 – In data odierna World Duty Free S.p.A. (WDF) ha provveduto al 
deposito della domanda di ammissione alla quotazione delle proprie azioni ordinarie sul 
Mercato Telematico Azionario organizzato e gestito da Borsa Italiana S.p.A. 
 
Tale adempimento si inserisce nell’ambito dell’operazione di scissione parziale proporzionale di 
Autogrill a favore di WDF, deliberata dalle assemblee straordinarie delle due società in data 6 
giugno 2013. 
 
WDF ha conferito l’incarico di sponsor ai fini della quotazione a Banca IMI S.p.A.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copies of this announcement are not being made and may not be distributed or sent into the United States, Canada, Australia or Japan. The 
distribution of this announcement may be restricted by law in certain jurisdictions and persons into whose possession any document or other 
information referred to herein comes should inform themselves about and observe any such restriction. Any failure to comply with these restrictions 
may constitute a violation of the securities laws of any such jurisdiction. 
 
This announcement is not an offer for sale of securities in the United States, Australia, Canada or Japan. The securities referred to herein may not 
be sold in the United States absent registration or an exemption from registration under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933, as amended. Neither 
World Duty Free Group S.p.A. nor Autogrill S.p.A. intend to register any portion of the securities in the United States or to conduct a public offering 
of the securities in the United States. 

 
This communication does not constitute an offer of the Securities to the public in the United Kingdom. No prospectus has been or will be approved 
in the United Kingdom in respect of the Securities. This communication is being distributed to and is directed only at (i) persons who are outside 
the United Kingdom or (ii) persons who are investment professionals within the meaning of Article 19(5) of the Financial Services and Markets Act 
2000 (Financial Promotion) Order 2005 (the “Order”) and (iii) high net worth entities, and other persons to whom it may lawfully be 
communicated, falling within Article 49(2)(a) to (d) of the Order (all such persons together being referred to as “Relevant Persons”). Any 
investment activity to which this communication relates will only be available to and will only be engaged with Relevant Persons. Any person who is 
not a Relevant Person should not act or rely on this document or any of its contents. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Per ulteriori informazioni: 

Rosalba Benedetto Antonella Pinto Elisabetta Cugnasca 
Responsabile Comunicazione Ufficio Stampa Investor Relations Manager 
T: +39 02 4826 3209 T: +39 02 48263499 T: +39 02 4826 3246 
rosalba.benedetto@autogrill.net antonella.pinto@autogrill.net elisabetta.cugnasca@autogrill.net 
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